
BELL FUNDS OFFICER’S REPORT  

Being the new kid on the block this year my report will be short, thankfully - I hear you say.  I would thank you for 

your support with the Association Quarter Peal Fortnight to mark the Golden Jubilee and thanks also to Crewkerne 

Branch for arranging a very successful Open Tower Day. 

Margaret Lee 


